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@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

Dates for your    

diary. 

03.02.20 

KS2—Library      

session 3.15pm 

06.02.20 

7.15pm Corpus 

Christ Church —

Holy Communion    

Meeting 

13.02.20 

7.15pm Corpus 

Christ Church —

Confirmation          

Meeting 

18.02.20 & 19.02.20 

Parent consultation      

evenings 

24.02.20—28.02.20 

Half term 

26.02.20 

Ash Wednesday—

Service of the Ashes 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

AFTERSCHOOL LIBRARY 

Thank you so much to all of 

our Key stage 1 parents 

who brought their children to 

the after school library last 

Monday.  We had a great 

turn out, and it is great to 

know that the children are 

enjoying high quality books 

at home purely for the love 

of reading and a passion for 

books.  It is KS2’s turn next 

Monday.  Please do          

encourage your child to   

attend if you do not collect 

them, or bring them along 

yourself if you are lucky 

enough to be able to pick 

your child up from school.  

 

 

 

 

PARENT                         

CONSULTATIONS 

Parent consultation letters 

will be sent out this week.  

Please return your form as 

quickly as possible in case 

the original meeting time is 

not suitable for you.  We will 

then have ample time to 

arrange a new meeting that 

is more convenient.  We 

hope you love getting the 

chance to hear about the 

progress your child is      

making and, hopefully, listen 

to what a superstar your 

child is in school.  All of the 

children’s books will be 

available for you to browse 

through so you can see for 

yourself.  

 

ATTENDANCE 

Some of you will 

have received     

letters recently    

detailing your 

child’s absence 

rates.  These will 

only be received if 

your child’s        

attendance is     

currently below 

95%.  This is the 

level of attendance that is 

set by the government  and 

which all schools have as a 

minimum target.  It is widely 

known, that poor                

attendance at school affects 

many aspects of a child’s 

school life.  Obviously their 

academic progress will be 

affected, but it also can 

have a negative impact on 

relationships and friendship 

groups.  We totally                    

understand that some              

children are off for perfectly 

valid reasons, and we know 

who they are, but our            

management system will 

automatically generate a 

letter regardless of the          

circumstances.  The letters 

will be sent at the end of 

each term.  Please do not 

be offended if you receive a 

letter despite having               

informed us of a genuine 

reason for absence.  We 

love to see all of our               

children every day, and it is 

only by being in school          

every day that they will  

optimise their learning.  For 

the past two weeks we have 

been delighted that our   

Reception class, who     

usually struggle to have 

high attendance rates,    

highest % rate have been  

awarded the £5 for being 

the class with the highest 

attendance percentages 2 

weeks running. 

Well done, children.  Look 

how happy they all look.  I 

wonder who it will be next 

week?  

COFFEE MORNING 

Next week we will be    

holding a coffee morning 

in school for parents of 

any child who has          

difficulties at school.  Mrs 

Kavanagh will be sending 

invitations out.  We do 

hope you can attend this 

event.  It will be a great 

opportunity to network with 

other parents from school 

who also have children 

who might need to access 

additional support services 

to assist them with their 

learning.  Mrs Kavanagh 

will also be on hand to 

answer any questions or 

queries that you might 

have.  All you have to do is 

turn up and we will provide 

the tea, coffee and cakes.  

 



 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Cooper Brea 

Year 1 Christy Melissa 

Year 2 Zane Chey Chey 

Year 3 Joliane Daniel R 

Year 4 Natalia Zaython 

Year 5 Ropa Eliana 

Year 6 Oliwia Nhyira 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

a birthday during this week: 

Ellie-Rose, Olec 

Class % Target met 

R 100.00 WINNERS! 

I 97.9 YES 

2 95.8 NO 

3 95.0 NO 

4 96.9 NO 

5 98.3 YES 

6 92.3 NO 

 Helpful and 

loving 

Attentive and 

kind 

Listening and 

learning 

Open and     

honest 

1     

2     

3     

4     

5     

6     

Congratulations to Reception 

who have won the attendance 

prize for the period of 

20/01/20—24/01/2020 

The very best thing you can do for the whole world is to make the best of yourself.  




















